
 

  

New Barn School   

Pupil Premium Statement   

  

Pupil Premium is money that the government allocates to schools on the basis of  

Free School Meal returns, Looked After Children, Special Guardianship Children, 

Child Arrangements Order, Children Adopted from Care and Nursery aged children 

when parents are in receipt of certain government benefits. Pupil premium money is 

intended to be used to help narrow the achievement gap. Nationally, students 

eligible for pupil premium funding do not achieve as well as those students who are 

not eligible.   

  

At New Barn School, we strive to ensure all students achieve their potential. Pupil 

premium is an amount of money allocated to the school and it is important that all 

families who may be eligible for Free School Meals or certain government benefits, 

such as Job Seekers Allowance or Income Support, apply for it. Every school is free 

to decide how best to direct this funding to meet the needs of individual students. At 

New Barn School when pupil premium money has been allocated how this money 

will be used is agreed within the Annual Review and PEP meetings. This is then 

reviewed annually to measure the impact this has made.   
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